

PUGET SOUND CHRISTIAN SCHOOL & DAYCARE

1740 South 84th Street Tacoma, Washington 98444 www.pschristianschool.com

e-mail: admin@pschristianschool.com Phone: 253-537-6870 Fax: 253-535-3822

Dear Parent,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at Puget Sound Christian School! We are glad that you have discovered our school and we are happy to assist you in any way we can.

We want you to know that Puget Sound Christian School staff is committed to "Educating A Generation, Leading in Excellence". Our mission is to help lead a child according to God's purpose by providing a Christ-centered, safe, and loving environment which helps the child develop and grow physically, intellectually, emotionally, socially and spiritually. We are just as committed to that mission today as we were when it was first written over 38 years ago.

We believe that God has a purposeful design and mission for PSCS and the School Board is committed to the growth of PSCS. The school board understands that sending your child here is a financial sacrifice for many of you and we are committed to providing the best possible education. PSCS is still the most affordable private school in the area.

Enclosed you will find the registration materials needed to enroll your child and a parent handbook with all information pertaining to PSCS. Feel free to call the office Monday through Friday, 9 am to 6 pm if you would like to schedule a tour or have any questions or comments. Information can also be found on our school website: www.pschristianschool.com, at anytime. We look forward to working alongside you in the education and development of your child.

Serving the Lord with you,

PSCS School Board and Staff